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Sailing Manager - MHYC

From: Ken Thomas <kenthomas2222@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, 15 October 2020 11:17

To: Ken Thomas

Subject: Hobart race delivery return crew

Please circulate this message to your club members who are competing in the Sydney to Hobart 2020 race 

this year, in particular to yachts over 12m/40 ft. 

  

My name is Ken Thomas and I have good qualifications and experience to assist with yacht delivery 

returning from Hobart to Sydney in January following the race itself. 

I am available as a crewmember or as watch leader as the trip may require. 

My qualifications include RYA Ocean Yachtmaster with STCW and Commercial endorsement,  AMSA 

Master NC up to 24 m (previously Master 5), navigator,  watchleader and delivery skipper, Marine radio, 

first aid, Sea Safety certificate.  

My experience includes Sydney to Noumea race (2018),  Sydney to Noumea delivery cruise (2017), Sydney 

to Hobart race (2012) return delivery Jan 2014, Tahiti Pearl Regatta (2016), Greek Islands in Aegean and 

Ionian Seas,  Dalmatian coast in Croatia, Hamilton Island race week (2019), various deliveries along East 

Coast from Mooloolaba to Coffs Harbour, Sydney to Bundaberg, multiple Pittwater/Sydney to Coffs 

Harbour, Sydney to Sanctuary Cove and others.  Also ten cruising trips around Whitsundays Islands and a 

regular crewmember on Sydney Harbour racing and short offshore. 

Yachts involved included Swan 65ft ketch, Swan 60 sloop, custom ocean 60ft yacht, Buizen 48, Hunter 45, 39, 36 & 

33,  Beneteau 47.7, Olsen modified 40ft, Harmony 47, Perry 43 catamarans, Beneteau 36, Lagoon 440 catamaran, 

Sydney 36, Northshore 380 and others. 

My contact details are kenthomas2222@gmail.com for further information or a discussion on my mobile 

(0407) 809-988.   I would welcome the opportunity to discuss how I could assist for the Hobart race return 

delivery.  

  

Best regards 


